
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION

SUCCESSOR AGENCY TO THE NORWALK REDEVELOPMENT AGENCY 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular scheduled meeting of the 
Successor Agency to the Norwalk Redevelopment Agency scheduled to be held at 5:00 
p.m. on June 18, 2013 at Norwalk City Hall, 12700 Norwalk Boulevard, U.S. 
Constitution Room/#4 is hereby cancelled. 

 
The next regular meeting of the City Council is scheduled to be held at 5:00 p.m. on 
July 2, 2013 in the same location. 
 

 
Dated this 14th day of June 2013. 
 
 
/s/Theresa Devoy 
City Clerk 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


